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 You are cordially   
 invited to attend the   
 Spring Choir Concert   
 on Tuesday, May 8,  
 2018.  The concert   
 will begin at 7 pm and   
 will be held in the 

high school gymnasium.  The Middle 
School Choir and High School Choir will 
be performing. 
 

Mark your calendar now… 

THE LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 
 for the 2017-18 school year is   

Friday, June 1, 2018 
Students will be dismissed at 12:30 pm 

You may register for  Summer School online 

at the RLSD (any school building tab/Summer 

school) website OR by calling 715.427.5446 OR 

by stopping by any of the school offices and 

picking up a paper registration form.  

                  

Registration is open Tuesday, May 1, 9 am-

Friday, May 11, 3:30 pm.  

DON’T FORGET… 

There is NO SCHOOL on Monday, May 28, 2018,  

due to Memorial Day. 

             Be sure to   

HONOR OUR VETERAN’S! 

8th Grade  

Recognition  

Night and  

Orientation 

 

 

On  Wednesday, May 

30, 2018, at 7 pm, 

8th grade students 

would like to invite 

you to attend an 

evening to celebrate 

their accomplish-

ments as they com-

plete their primary 

education and pre-

pare to move into 

high school next 

year.  8th graders 

will also spend the 

morning of  May 

30th at RLHS for 

Freshman Orienta-

tion during periods 

1 & 2. 

New Principal at RLMS & RLHS 
Kirsten Budimlija comes to Rib Lake School District from 
Marshfield High School where she taught biology and com-
pleted her administrative practicum. Prior to that she taught 
8th grade biology at Superior Middle School and high school 
biology at Northwestern High School in the Maple School 
District. She received her Bachelor of Science from the Uni-
versity of WI-Superior in biology, broadfield science and 
chemistry. She then went on to earn her Master of Education 
from the University of WI - Superior in education administra-
tion. She is licensed as a Teacher, Principal (pK-12) and Di-
rector of Instruction. Please welcome Mrs. Kirsten Budimlija 
to the Rib Lake team!  

CLC… 
 
Just a reminder that 
the last day of our 
before and after 
school learning 
centers for the  
2017-18 school 
year will be May 
24, 2018. 


